

Tuesday, September 21, 2021

PUBLIC MEETING Metro 2050 and Transport 2050 Draft Strategies

Notice is hereby given that a Public Meeting of Council will be held on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, commencing at 7:00 pm in the Council Chamber of the District Hall located at 355 West Queens Road.

This meeting will be held in a hybrid format with a combination of in-person and electronic participation by some or all members of council, staff and the public. The public are invited to attend at the Council Chamber where they will be able to see and hear the entire proceedings and, at a minimum, the Municipal Clerk, or designate, will be in attendance.

Due to a public health order, face masks are required to be worn at all times by all persons attending the meeting and attendance will be limited to a total of 48 persons in the Council Chamber. Registered in-person public input speakers will have a reserved seat while observers beyond the maximum capacity will be directed to observe the meeting online.

Public input on agenda items, both in-person and virtually, will be facilitated by signing up in advance prior to 3:00 pm, Tuesday, September 21, 2021 by contacting the Municipal Clerk at gordonja@dnv.org. Speakers will then be contacted by the Municipal Clerk with instructions on how to participate either virtually or in-person. If time permits, the Mayor will ask for any additional speakers from the virtual and in-person galleries. There will be no in-person signup of public input speakers.

The public may also observe this meeting by viewing online at https://dnvorg.zoom.us/i/65345321120 or by phone by dialling 1-778-907-2071 and entering webinar ID 653 4532 1120.

The agenda for this meeting will be available at dnv.org/council after 10:00 am on Tuesday, September 14, 2021.

As a reminder, you may contact Mayor and Council at any time on any topic at council@dnv.org.

Metro Vancouver and Translink will present the Draft Metro 2050 Regional Growth Strategy and Transport 2050 Regional Transportation Strategy to District of North Vancouver. The public are encouraged to attend and become informed on these important strategies.

dames Gordon Municipal Clerk

Posted this 14th day of September, 2021